L. A, MoNalley,
1130 Last Pierce,
Phoenix, AriZona.

Dear Mac:

I enclose a letter from Arthur
Cappery and hope that you may have & line-
up that he does not know about.

-

e have been having fine spring

weather, almost ideal, leaves are starting
and the grass 1s nearly ready for the lawn
mower.,

Zeé had a nice little visit with
Janet 'during her sickness with the mumps,
and were very sorry that she could not at
least remain over for the week end.

ith best wigshes, I remain

sincerely yours,




